
Fraternally yours,

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Welcome to May! We have some important news. Beginning in June we will be going
completely digital with our Elk Call. Due to the cost of printing, paper and postage continuously
increasing we are forced to go paperless, so please Email us at elks296@att.net with your email
address so you can receive the Elk Call through Email. A copy can also be picked up at the
Lodge.

Starting in May the new hours for the lounge will be as follows: Monday 4-10 p.m.,
Tuesday-Closed, Wednesday 4-10 p.m., Thursday-Closed, Friday 4-11 p.m., Saturday 4-11 p.m.,
and Sunday-Closed. Please keep in mind that this does not affect our Banquet Hall rental.

Join us this month of May for some refreshing drink specials, DIRTY SHIRLEY- made
with vodka, grenadine, sprite and maraschino cherries and RANCH WATER - made with tequila,
lime juice, soda water and a lime, cost is $3.50.

I would like to thank Trustee, Clinton Flint PER and Maintenance Man Mike for the
work they performed to get our boiler up and running, ultimately saving our Lodge $4,000.00!
Thank you, you are truly appreciated! Many members do not realize the absorbent cost of
running this Lodge or how many members and officers dedicate so much of their time to keeping
us open and functioning. Thank you to ALL who participate and support our Lodge!

Save the date for our Flag Day Ceremony June 9, 2024 @ 2:00 p.m. We do need
volunteers for this event, please consider being a part of this beautiful ceremony, you can call me
@ 708-990-1766.

Don’t forget to join us for the Kentucky Derby and Cinco De Mayo party, Saturday, May
4 th , doors open at 4:00 p.m. and the race starts at 5:45 p.m. Everyone should please bring a dish,
looking forward to seeing you all! God bless.

, P.E.R.

         Volume 63  No. 2           815-744-3355               May  2024



2024-2025 Lodge Officers



Old Timers Report

Members with over 
50 Years of Membership:

James Hearns
Dan Ward
Joe Wedic

You are a living legacy and our history; a 
testament to dedication, hard work and 

perseverance to continue the traditions and 
principles of the order.

60 Day Reinstatement Info:  All  secretaries are 
required by GLS 14.180 to send 60 day reinstatement 
notice letters to members dropped in March for non-
payment of dues.  These members may be reinstated as 
a member in good standing with payment of the 
delinquent and current year dues.  Questions, contact 
your lodge secretary.

Lodge Information
Office Hours:  M-F  9am-12pm

Lounge Hours:  Monday and Wednesday 4-10
Friday and Saturday 4-11

Phone #:  815-744-3355

Address: 250 SE Frontage Road
Joliet, IL   60431

Email:  elks296@att.net
 Website:  http://wwwjolietelks.com

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/Joliet-ElksLodge-296

Jeff Sterr-District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler of the IEA East 
District-jeffsterr@hotmail.com   815-325-9731

Elks National Website:  Elks.orgGrand Lodge :  Benevolent and 
Protective Order of Elks  of the USA: www.elks.org

Illinois Elks Association:  http://www.illinoiselks.org

Illinois Elks Children’s Care Corp: www.illinoiselksccc.org

For lodge updates as it relates to lodge functions, check out the 
lodge website and/or Facebook page.

          In 1962, President 
           Kennedy proclaimed 
May 15th as National Peace 
Officers Memorial Day and 
the calendar week in which 
May 15th falls as National 
Police Week.

As we begin another Elk Year, we are looking 
for additional businesses to advertise in our 
monthly newsletter, The Elk Call.  Postage and 
printing rates continue to raise the costs to 
our lodge.  The price is only $75 for the year 
and we can use your business card for your 
ad. 

THANK YOU TO OUR CURRENT 
ADVERTISERS! 

Lodge ENF Totals 
for the 2023-24 Lodge Year

Total donations-$2,659
Per capita-$13.03/member

 
State rankings:

 1st in East District
14th in the IEA

Just two years ago, the ENF 
received more than 7 million 
in donations for the first time 
ever.  In the 2023-24 fiscal 
year the ENF received more 
than 8 million in donations.

Thank you to all our donors 
who make it possible to build 
stronger communities.



May 10th

Join us for a fun night of Trivia on the second 
Friday of every month.  Trivia starts at 7 but arrive 
early to get your table and something to drink.  You 
can bring your own snacks, or food is available for 
purchase.

Last month’s winner: The Birds

Past Trivia Question: In the Sue Grafton alphabet 
novels, what is the name of the 8 letter “D” mystery 
that stands for a disreputable person? 

Deadbeat

Wii Bowling
Saturday,  May 25th

No experience necessary!

Starts at 7pm the fourth Saturday of the month! 

Come join the fun!

The Officers and Members join in 
extending best wishes and forever 
happiness on your birthday and in 
the upcoming year! 

5/1-Michael Fichter
5/2-Edward Forneris

5/5-Thomas Cole
5/5-Michael Fazio

5/5-William Thomas
5/8-Jose Olvera

5/9-George Block
5/10-Lynette Ranallo
5/13-Joe Medveskas
5/14-Kenneth Kurtz
5/16-Leonard Narug

5/18-Bryan Kasprisin
5/20-Jerry Galick

5/22-Donald Schultz
5/23-Jennifer Bellot
5/24-Terry Allison

5/24-Alexander Munroe
5/26-Mark Bump
5/31-Fran Smego

New Lounge Hours

Monday and Wednesday 4-10

Friday and Saturday 4-11

Closed Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday

Lounge will stay open later as needed.



open at 4:00 pm.  Race starts at 5:45.  See you 
there!

Don’t forget we have a 
gaming room here at the 
Elks Lodge.  Try your luck 
today!





 



1-708-906-6227


